

Farmhaven Volunteer Fire Protection District 3806 HWY 16 East Canton, MS 39046 Phone: (601) 855-0440 Chief Marshall Brown, Jr.



June 15, 2021

From: Chief Marshall Brown, Farmhaven Fire Dept.

To: Paul Griffin, Supervisor District Five

Dear Sir:

I am writing this letter to request one of the vehicles that may be put out of service from the Madison County Emergency Management be donated to the Farmhaven Volunteer Fire Department. This would help our fire department greatly. The purpose of this vehicle would be used for administrative uses, such as: to run errands between the two fire departments, as well as pick up medical and fire supplies for the department. It will also be used as the fire chief's official vehicle for the departments. If you have further questions you may contact me at 601-317-3646.

Sincerely yours,

Chief Marshall Brown

Marshall Brown

"Calming Fears, Easing Minds, Saving Lives"